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David Perez

Intern at Eastern Engineering Group
3550 NW 85 Ct. Apt 239

Doral, Florida 33122

Dear David Perez,

We would like to thank you for the time you spent with us building your experience here at Eastern
Engineering Group. Our staff found you to be very informative and enjoyable to be around. | am very
excited for the opportunities that are going to be coming your way.

Feel free to contact us if any letters of recommendations are needed for any future opportunities you
may pursue in your career. We wish you luck and once more thank you for the time you spent with our
company.

Sincerely,

Fernando Torres

g% "0, Notary Public State of Florida

Sy . Sandra Gabriela Lopez

'%c; 0‘5 My Commission FF 906523
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Expires 08/04/2019
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